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Social Networking Do’s and Don’ts for Officials

AVOID POST PERILS
Social networking sites can be wonderful communication tools. However, there can be unintended consequences if they

are used improperly. Because of their unique standing, officials need to be particularly careful when using those sites.
Here are some reminders and guidelines.

DO be aware that posts on social media are visible to the general public. Even if you limit access to your page or post to
friends, assume your post will likely be viewed by someone beyond the circle of people you intended to see it.

DO find out your association or league expectations regarding social media. Your association may not have hard and
fast rules, but find out if it has an unofficial policy.

DO think twice before you post. If there is anything in your post that could be construed as a criticism of officials, of
officials’ decisions, or of schools, coaches, or athletes...it's better left unsent.

DO assume that your post will be seen by the teams you will see next and the teams you worked with in the past, as
well as, your partners or crew.

DON'T post anything relating to the schools you have worked or will work. It calls your objectivity into question.
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DON'T include anything in a post that refers to an upcoming assignment. If teams want to find out who is officiating
them in the future, they should do so through proper channels, not your social media posts.

DON'T post details about other people’s assignments (e.g., playoff or post-season selections) until that information has
been officially released. Do not use your page as a news service.

DON'T use social media to criticize state or local association policies, assigning practices, etc.

DON'T make posts regarding calls you observe being made by other officials, whatever the level. You and your friends
might debate a call you saw on TV, but debating the call on a social media platform is ill-advised.

Lastly, accountability and integrity should always be our guiding principles. Jeopardizing your impartiality or
professionalism should never be a part of your actions or posts.
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